
Glenview Values Meeting 
January 8, 2019 

 
1) Welcome and Introductions 
2) Committee Reports 

a. Character Counts!: There was a small meeting in December.   Continued to plan 
for the year.  

b. Social Service Report: Did not meet in December.  Highland Park-Highwood Legal 
Aide is coming on 1/15/19 at 9am.  They are expanding their geographic 
coverage to include Glenview.  Meeting is at Youth Services and is open to all.  

c. Glenview Values Everyone not meeting today. Pastor Kyle and Gayle will reach 
out to let people know next steps and next meeting.   

3) Eyes on the Street- No new announcements 
4) Kim thanked those who gave for the North Shore Senior Center giving tree. 
5) Individual Announcements 

a. Janet Spector- Received state report cards from all of our schools.  Received an 
excellent Report Card across the board.   

b. Officer Detloft announced that he is offering the 13th class of the citizens police 
academy.  There are only a few spots left!  Start date is February 28 and lasts 
through May 2nd.  Thursday nights 3 hours a night 30 hours total.   

c. Abby:  Federal government shut down impacts many departments; however, her 
office is still fully functioning. 

d. Betsy Bear:  This Wednesday the Chamber is hosting a business after hours 
event.  Installation business of the year.  President’s award will be given to Harry 
Omartian, posthumously.  install Jesse Peterson Paul as new Board Member 
(president of Glenbrook Hospital).  Chamber has started new special interest 
group for agencies/businesses that work with children.  First meeting is on 
January 31st at Kohl’s Children’s Museum.  Time is TBD.  This group is intended to 
be a resource for each other and resources for families. Please reach out to Betsy 
if you are interested in engaging/participating in this.   

e. Cathy Kedjidjian (D34): (ckedjidjian@glenview34.org) & Renee Z. Dominguez 
(FSC): D34 Parent Connect Parent Ed/Support Initiative ongoing.  Larger Group 
Presentation open to local districts outside of D34.  Next presentation on 
January 30, 2019 at 7pm titled A “SnapChat” for Parents:  Parenting Children and 
Adolescents in the Digital Era.   Also, D34 Parent Discussion Groups continue and 
are broken down by ages/developmental level continue to be offered and well 
utilized by District 34 parents.  This month the focus will be on addressing 
“mommy guilt” “parent guilt”.  This month, Second Thursday Pre-K-2nd Grade; 
Third Thursday 3rd -5th Grade; 4th Thursday 6th-8th Grade.  Two groups offered for 
each age group 9:15am-10:45am and 7pm-8:30pm. See 
www.gelnview34.org/d34-parentconnect for additional information.  

f. Kim Hand passed out information for:   
i. Senior Housing Assistance Program 
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ii. Upcoming North Shore Senior Center Educational Opportunity:  
“Supporting Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual and Transgender Older Adults.” This 
will be presented on Tuesday, January 22nd 9am-10:30am at Glenview 
Village Hall.   

 
 

PRESENTATION:  Jonahtan Kuester, Director of Wagner Farm 
 

Jonathan provided some background about himself and talked about why he decided to take 
this step in his professional career.  He described a professional career working in “living 
history” for 25 years.   He further discussed that Historic Wagner Farms drew him in because it 
gave him the opportunity to tell the historic side, but also engage in the modern side of 
agriculture.  Jonathan answered questions and communicated the following information:  
He indicated that they are in the process of planning for the next five years.   He also 
communicated that Wagner Farm has “regional importance,” and is not just relevant to 
Glenview (Core from Glenview School District and Kids who come through Glenview Park 
District for camps). 
 
 
 
If you have any suggestions for upcoming programs, please contact Kim Hand 
(seniors@glemnview.il.us) or Jill Brickman (jillbrickman@twp.northfield.il.us). 
 
Next month’s programming will involve a discussion about how District 34 is integrating 
bilingual families.   
 
Minutes by Renee Z. Dominguez, Ph.D.; Family Service Center 
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